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Dear Sirs 

I am writing to support the Religious Freedom Bill that is being put before the NSW 
Parliament by the Hon. Mark Latham. 

Although I do not reside in NSW, I believe that what happens in NSW is a litmus test for the 
other states to follow. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

Suzanne Pfister 

Religious Freedom Bill 




